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AFMETCAL Lease Extended to 2015 
The Port Authority announced the recent signing of a lease 
extension by Bionetics’ for lease of the office building for the 
AFMETCAL program.  The extension carries the lease for the 
29,000 s.f. building through September 2015.  This is the third 
major new lease signed by the Port Authority in the past 12 
months involving over 820,000 s.f. of space at the Aerospace 
Center. 

GO TO:   http://hnlcpa.com/news/rel20100622.htm  

Horton Building Starts June 24 
Thursday expects to see the mobilization of Robertson 
Construction for construction of the new 43,461 s.f. Horton 
Building.  The building, recently named for Wally Horton, is 
expected to be ready for occupancy in the second quarter of 2011.  
Follow progress on a dedicated Facebook page maintained by the 
Port Authority’s project managers. 

GO TO:   http://Facebook.com/HortonBuilding  

Construction Directions 
A note for Aerospace personnel and visitors. Construction of the 
Horton Building will displace those who park in the southern-most 
end of the West Parking Lot.  In addition, traffic patterns for 
visitors and the handicapped lot near the COATC water tower will 
also change.  For this visitor parking, visitors are suggested to use 
route “A” on the Aerospace Center directions and map. 

GO TO:   http://hnlcpa.com/port/directions.htm  

Summer Projects 
The first wave of projects is wrapping up just as soon as another 
wave begins.  The demolition of the former east bridge is about to 
close out.  Meanwhile, projects for extension of a water line along 
Kaiser Drive and extension of electric service to the new Horton 
Building are currently out for bids.  Look for pavement and fencing 
projects in a third wave later this Summer. 

GO TO:   http://onthebase.com/project/  

 


